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June 15, 2020 

 

 

Dear Frontier Families, 

 

We understand the importance of before-and after-school programs for many families. 

We are making a change in the 2020–21 school year, and have selected a program that is 

high-quality, more affordable, flexible, and is available at all elementary schools. The 

program is Right At School which offers engaging curriculum to help spark the joy of 

learning and 21st Century skill development such as critical thinking, problem-solving, 

collaboration, leadership and more. It’s also a program used in other districts around the 

country, and we are pleased to bring it to Frontier Schools. 

 

The shift to Right At School will provide more options for parents.  The number of seats 

in the program will no longer be capped as more staff can be hired to meet the needs of 

families. More enrollment options will be offered at each elementary school from 6:45 

a.m. to 5:45 p.m. The curriculum supports educational standards in English Language 

Arts, Literacy, Math, Science, Social Studies, Social-emotional learning, the Arts and 

Physical Fitness, all while having fun. Even with the change to Right At School, we are 

able to provide a before-and after-school program well below the cost of other providers 

in the district.  

 

A virtual parent forum was held on June 9th. The link below is a recording of that forum 

where parents were able to ask questions.  

 

https://youtu.be/eGwuaW4JgwY 

 

For more information about Right At School, and a fee schedule visit: 

www.rightatschool.com or call 1-855-287-2466. Registration for the 2020–21 school year 

opens soon.  

 

 

Yours in Blue, 
 

Dr. Richard Hughes 
Superintendent 

https://youtu.be/eGwuaW4JgwY
https://rightatschool.com/

